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The next meeting will be Wednesday, 
November 1 at the Antioch Senior Center.

Meeting was called to order by our 
President Mr. Dan Puzzo at 7:32.  10 
members were present.

Health update on John Puzzo:  Johns 
brother Rich is a 100% match for a bone 
marrow transplant scheduled for early 
November with a 75% success rate.  R.T. 
explained the the process as he had been 
thru the same proceedure.

Show news:  The Wheaton show has been 
cancelled at only 5 dealers outside of our 
club signed up. Refunds will be issued.
The Grayslake show is filling fast. Get 
your contracts in to ensure a spot.  John 
Panek said the Chicago Show contracts 
have been mailed. A great show is 
anticipated. This year dealers have a 
choice of 8 or 12 foot tables. The new 
show venue is the Orland Park Civic 
Center.

Our website is up and running. Thank you 
Stacy for all the hard work.

antiquebottleclubofnorthernillinois.com

                                                    

President: Dan Puzzo
Secretary: John Puzzo
Newsletter: Greg Schueneman
Show Chairman: John Panek

 Vice President: John Panek        
Treasurer: Greg Schueneman   
Photographer: Jim Koutsoures

Show and Tell:

John Panek showed a common Elgin 
bottle. Adler Brau, machine made. Last 
year of production.

Jim K. dove a Wisconsin river and came 
up with a West McHenry Illinois pickle 
jar/bottle. 6 sided.

Aquisition Night:

Many great entries. Too many to list.  
The overall best in show was a olive 
bitters bottle. I apologize for lack of 
photo.

The November meeting will have a 
presentation on Uranium Glass by Stacy.

Greg will bring snacks.

The December meeting will be our 
annual Christmas Party.
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